
Robin Class 13.10.16 

Our recent learning... 

Maths: We have been finding the difference between 2 
numbers, and using our problem solving skills to answer 
questions involving number sequences. 
 

Literacy: Continuing with the story of The Little Red Hen, we 

have identified nouns and adjectives, and have been learning 
to use noun phrases in our writing. For example: 
   The busy hen saw her fluffy yellow chicks in the garden. 
 

Topic: Colour and Light.  
We have used autumn colours to paint pictures of autumn 
trees. 
 

Homework 
Return to school on Wednesday 19th October 2016 

In your CGP Maths Book... 
Year 1: complete Page 9 

Year 2: complete Page 9 

Please remember to mark the work with your child. 

Please complete the page which is specified in the 

homework instructions, and don't be tempted to do 

extra pages. 
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